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Confirmation of Receipt 

 
 
 
 

Bratislava, 31st March 2022 
 
 
This is to confirm that the Slovak Red Cross received the donation from the Taiwan Red Cross. The 
amount of EUR 10,000 arrived to the Slovak Red Cross account on 24th of March 2022. 
 
The Slovak Red Cross appreciates this financial support and would like to assure the Taiwan Red Cross 
representatives that it will be used to deliver relevant humanitarian assistance and services to people 
fleeing Ukraine and seeking refuge in Slovakia. 
 
 
With gratitude, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Zuzana Rosiarova Kesegova 
       Secretary General 

 


